
 
19 May 2022 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: Queen’s Jubilee 
 
At Dixons Manningham we encourage our pupils to celebrate cultural events that take place across the 
country. On the 2nd June Queen Elizabeth II will be celebrating her Platinum Jubilee which is 70 years as 
queen. 
 
On Friday 27th May we will be holding a whole school event to celebrate the Queen’s Jubilee. 
 
On the day your child will be taking part in lots of exciting events, including an outdoor scavenger hunt 
and an art activity during the afternoon.  
 
Friday is non-uniform and we ask that students wear red, white and blue. We will be spending quite a bit 
of time outside so please make sure they will be warm and dry, whatever the weather, and have sensible 
shoes on. 
 
Lunch will be provided for children as usual and the menu will be a traditional afternoon tea. If your child 
has a packed lunch, you could consider including:  

 Fancy sandwiches like tuna and cucumber, or cream cheese 

 Cheese and onion rolls or other small ‘picnic’ foods 

 Fresh fruit like strawberries, raspberries and blueberries 
 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please ask. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Miss R Bonner 
 
 
Rachel Bonner 
Year 4 Teacher 
 
 


